Sent via in Touch 2nd July 2023

[bookmark: _GoBack]Re NEU Strikes 


Dear Parent/Carer
The next round of NEU teacher strikes are due to take place on Wednesday 5th July and Friday 7th July 2023.  Given the information we know at the moment we will be able to operate with all year groups in the Academy on both days.
 
This is clearly subject to change and if that is necessary I will inform you as soon as possible.
Yours sincerely
Richard Trow
Headteacher 


